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Dear Student,

The election of the office bearers of Delhi University Students Union
(DUSU) and the members of its Central Council is an important event in the

calendar of the University of Delhi. This year the election shall take place on
September 13, 2013.

The DUSU plays a pivotal role in the decision making processes related to
student affairs in the University. The elected office bearers, as your
representatives, bring your aspirations, your feelings and your grievances to the
notice of the administration. The administration with their help tries to fulfill your
aspirations and resolve the problems faced by you.

The University conducts the election in the most transparent, fair and free
manner. The Chief Election Officer. Chief Returning Officer, Returning Officer
and I seek your co-operation in helping the University in its resolve.

I call upon all students to participate in the forthcoming DUSU elections in

large numbers, exercise their democratic right without fear, coercion and favour,
and elect their representatives most conscientiously and judiciously.

With every good wish,

e

Dinesh Singh




